
 

            Bulletin: 6-23 
 

TO:          All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Aaron Doepner 

  DOAS Technical Service Manager  

DATE: February 13, 2023 

SUBJECT:   New DOAS Start-Up Report 
 
 
First, let me introduce myself. I’m Aaron Doepner, the new DOAS Technical Service Manager.  
I joined the Greenheck DOAS team in November 2022 and have a long history in customer support. 
I’m excited to have you check out the new DOAS Start-up Report!  
 
This report is a fillable document that is mobile-friendly and can be accessed through the QR code located 
on the RV/RVE/RVC IOM or through the Greenheck website. Once the report is filled out, it automatically 
gets submitted to you and our Greenheck DOAS service team.  
 
The QR code is included below for your convenience so you can check it out today. If you have any 
questions, please contact our team at DOAS@greenheck.com.   
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